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This proposed bill is in direct conflict with our Second Ammendment. I will not support 

it nor do I understand how any elected official placed in power to defend our 

Constitution, could themselves support this proposed bill. I will be keeping a close 

eye on who chooses to support it and do my part in making sure they do not receive 

my support in the ballot boxes going forward. I propose a question to those if any that 

read this. If our children can join the military at 18 and sometimes even younger. Why 

would we restrict their Second Ammendment rights? This is rediculous and 

constitionally immoral. 


